
Summary of the May 2016 Meeting of the Board of Trustees 

  

The Board of Trustees held its monthly meeting on Tuesday, May 17. The May 

meeting is typically a time of honoring members who are leaving the Board and 

welcoming new members. This is the time of year for the Board to focus on 

financial matters. In addition to the monthly financial report and a canvass update, 

members also had a lengthy discussion about the Capital Improvement Fund and a 

list of possible upcoming building and site improvements, which is a strategic plan 

item. The Board also approved UUCR's delegates to the Unitarian Universalist 

Association General Assembly. 
  

 


